
Monday, September 10, 2018 at 4:54 PM 

From: ICANN Global Support <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org>  

Date: Monday, September 10, 2018 at 4:54 PM  

Subject: Notice to RRI Users - Upcoming RRI Maintenance 
  

 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Please be aware that the ICANN org will be performing 
scheduled platform maintenance to the Registry Reporting 
Interface (RRI) on 18 September 2018 starting at 17:00 
Universal Coordinated Time (UTC) and ending at 19:00 UTC. 
RRI may be offline and unavailable to all users during this 
maintenance window, so please plan accordingly. 
  
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience. This 
maintenance will not change any functionality of the RRI 
service and will not impact any other ICANN org services. 
  
If you have questions, please contact ICANN’s Global 
Support Center by email. 
  

mailto:globalsupport@icann.org


Best regards, 
  
ICANN Technical Services and Registry Services Teams 

Global Domains Division 

  
________________________________ 

  
To reference past registry operator communications please 
click here. 
  
  
 

https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/registry-communications-2017-10-04-en

